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From: Jesse king |

Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2023 10:43 AM
To: Alison M. Leary <aleary@newtonma.gov>
Subject: Concerning gas lines

[DO NOT OPEN links/attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. ]
Hello Chair Leary,

[ am a resident of Newton and I simply wanted to put out my strong opinion regarding your
upcoming meeting about the gas pipeline replacement projects. It is the opinion of me and
pretty much every friend and family member I have that we don't need new gas lines, we need
to move towards a future without gas, and we need to do it fast, and Newton needs to be a
leading force in that, as it is in so many things.

Thank you for your time,
Jesse King





